
 

 
 

Class Attendance 

for this half term is: 
 
97.8% Year 1 Foxes 

 

 

93.6% Year 1 Moles 

 

 

95.3% Year 2 

Voyagers  

 

 

97.1% Year 2 

Explorers 

 

 

90.5% Year 3 

Kestrels 

 

 

96.4% Year 3 Kites 

 

 

96.9% Year 4 Hawks  

 

 

93.9% Year 5 

Sunflowers 

 

 

97.3% Year 6 

Gladiators 

 

 

95.9% Year 6 

Legends 

 

 

81.8% Reception 

Blue Butterflies 

 

 

84.5% Reception 

Yellows Butterflies 

WHOLE SCHOOL 
ATTENDANCE IS 

92.11% 

Caedmon Primary School 

Attendance Matters 

Spring 2 25 

Welcome to our first edition of Caedmon Primary’s School Attendance 
Newsletter.  
 
As part of our commitment to providing children with the best possible 
education, experiences and outcomes, we regularly monitor children’s 
attendance. 
 
We monitor children’s attendance, which is below the government 
recommended 96% (8 schools days or 16 sessions). 
 
National average primary school attendance for 23/24 was: 94% 
 
Our current attendance is: 92.11% 
 

 If you need support with attendance, 
please speak to: 
-Mrs O’Riordan 
-Mrs Coates 
-Miss Johnson 
We are more than happy to help in 
any way that we can! 

Well done to the Foxes, who have won best attendance for this term! We hope you 
enjoy your ‘Pizza Party’! As the Gladiators and Explorers were a close second and 
third, they have received some sweets to congratulate them! 

Please remember to always contact school 
if your child is going to be absent. 

Please remember to seek medical 
evidence if your child is attending an 
appointment. 

Every day counts! 

Don’t forget that the school gates open at 8.30am! 
Registration closes at 9am, therefore anyone arriving 
between 9am-9.30am will receive a late mark, and 
anyone arriving after 9.30am will receive an 
unauthorised absent mark! 


